

A community of Christ-followers growing in love of God and neighbor

2007 Acklen Avenue Nashville, TN 37212 615-383-0832 belmontume.org

Dear Friends.

Paul Purdue Senior Pastor paul@belmontumc.org

Kate Fields
Pastor of Children's
Ministry and Discipleship
kate@belmontumc.org

Heather Harriss
Pastor of
Congregational Care
and Senior Adults
heather@belmontumc.org

Darren Wright Pastor of Young People darren@belmontumc.org

Gayle Sullivan
Director of
Music Ministries
sullivan@belmontumc.org

Amy Cooper Director of Children's Music Ministry amy@belmontumc.org There is an old saying, "May you live in interesting times", which certainly applies to the times we are experiencing today. Covid-19 has turned our religious lives on their heads - changing the ways we worship, experience Sunday School classes, attend church meetings and classes, and how we connect with one another. However, we have learned that even when we cannot gather in our sanctuary, we are still the church.

Belmont UMC's Encore Ministries is actively considering what the next months might look like for adults over 65 and those with underlying health conditions that create a higher risk for a more serious case of Covid-19.

For members over 65, especially with certain medical conditions, how do we stay connected to each other as the church, until it is safe to rejoin in the sanctuary at Belmont?

As we continue to watch over one another in love, we want to reach out. We have enclosed a survey to help us better understand how each member who is 65 and older feels most comfortable staying in touch during these interesting times.

Please do us the favor of answering the enclosed survey and mailing it back to the church in the enclosed stamped envelope by May 26.

Let us know how we can help each other during these times of physical isolation.



We believe that every person is of sacred worth. In Christ's love,

Jim Robinson, Chair Encore Ministries Heather Harriss, Pastor of Senior Adult Ministries heather@belmontumc.org; (615) 579-5325

Encore Ministries May 2020 Survey

Please share with us the information below and mail this survey back to the church in the enclosed self-addressed, stamped envelope. THANK YOU for your help as we seek to stay connected!

Name	Phone			
Do you live alor a. Would yo	ne? u like to be part of a phone check-in c			
		□Yes	□No	
Do you use em a. If YES, pl	ail? ease enter your email address so we	☐ Yes	□ No ch.	
Email Address				
3. Do you have in	ternet access through a computer?	□Yes	□No	
4. Do you have in	ternet access through a Smartphone I	ike an Apple iPl □ Yes	hone?	
5. Have you watcl morning?	hed the livestream of Belmont's worsh	ip service on Si	unday No	
	Zoom (an internet meeting program) other meeting?	to participate in ☐ Yes	a Sunday □ No	
	connected to Sunday worship or your buld you like someone to call and talk win?			
8. Have you used friends?	Facetime or Skype to make video pho	one calls with fa ☐ Yes	amily or	
	to participate in regular seminars or B ng a meeting program like Zoom?	ible studies, es Yes	pecially No	
	9 89 9 9 9 9	20		

(survey continued on back of page)

10. A	are you having trouble getting groceries or medicine?	□Yes	□No
	How long are you planning to stay isolated from others andemic?	during this C	ovid-19
	☐ Until government officials lift isolation restriction☐ Until my doctor tells me it is safe for me to be ou☐ Until there is a vaccine or a reliable treatment fo☐ Other	ut in public.	
	low can the church help you and other senior adults as mes? (Your suggestions here will be very helpful!)	s we live thro	ugh these
	Oo you know of persons in our church family who are home during this time of isolation with whom we should f		ecially hard
		4 4	

Thank you for your input and suggestions.

May God bless you and all of Belmont UMC's church family during these times.